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Hi……
I hope this email finds you in continued good health and spirit as we move into the New Year.
You may or not be aware that there is a group of Phi Gamma alumni who have formed a committee whose purpose is to establish renewed contact between Brothers across generations to reinforce the spirit of Brotherhood and camaraderie that we all experienced to some degree during our undergraduate years.
They have already held 7 Zoom meetings with more than 250 Brothers participating and a couple of mini reunion gatherings. A larger reunion is planned for April 1-3 (registration to go out shortly). 
One of the primary goals of the committee’s mandate is to raise $2.4 million to fund a sorely needed expansion to the existing House which will be ready by Phi Gammas 75th anniversary in 2026.
You are probably aware that we dedicated the current House in 2011, but for various reasons the focus was more on providing a comfortable sleeping area and less on the public areas.
Consequently, the public areas are not sufficient for chapter meetings or even dining together en-masse.
The terrific party area for which the AEPi house was always famous has turned into a tailgate event at the rear of the house.
Here’s a link to the expansion plans, a link to some Phi Gamma archives (including your composite) and a link to the Fund-raising brochure. (See representative rendition in Gallery), (See gallery), (see brochure).
There’s already $800K in donations or pledges but the only way the committee will be able to raise the remaining required funds is to distribute this message broadly to as many Brothers as possible soliciting their help in this endeavor.
Recognition for donations (the campaign contribution is deductible under 501c3 and can be spread over 5 years) is detailed in the Brochure and includes walkway bricks and a PERMANENT donor wall.
I have been asked to send this email to a few brothers who came after my pledge class, with the request that you do the same, so we can alert as many Brothers as possible about the campaign.
Not everyone will be able or even inclined to donate, but at least they will be alerted to the expansion plans and can participate if they choose  (pledge form)
Please, please, all I request is that you pass this exact email to your little brother/s and/or a couple others who followed you in the Chapter so we may reach as many as possible.
Fraternally,

Stu
